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5/14/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1172 

 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
We know that all our stakeholders are doing their very best to comply with 
Social Distancing guidelines that are now part of our new normal. We thank 
you for your cooperation and support in making sure that the policies we 
have implemented at the MICT are strictly adhered to. These policies have 
been put in place because the safety of our customers and employees is a 
priority. 
 
We also realize that we can do even better to eliminate some of the 
limitations we are now experiencing. One important step is to eliminate the 
need for face to face transactions. Through the ACTS online payment 
system, we can do just that. We, therefore, encourage ALL of you to 
register with our ACTS online payment system, and transact from the safety 
and convenience of your home or office – no need to go to the MICT, no 
queues, no face to face transaction.   
 
For assistance with registration, email us at customercare@ictsi.com or chat 
with our team through the Customer Chatbox in our MICT website 
(www.mict.com.ph). You may also check the step by step registration and 
user procedure on this link: ACTS ONLINE PAYMENT. 
 
Let us move forward into the new normal.  
 
Regards, 
 
MICT Management 
  
NOTE: All links in this advisory shall be active for 7 days upon receipt of the 
email. Please download all relevant attachments immediately. 


